
11 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you very much to everyone who made World Book Day and our Reading Café such a success! There was a 

wonderful buzz around the school and the children couldn’t wait to share their costumes and new books that 

they received through the Book Swap with each other. We really hope you enjoyed sharing the reading activities 

in your child’s classes and we are looking at other ways in which we can further celebrate our learning together. 

This week, we wish all our children who are attending The Cornwall Music Festival the very best of luck. I have 

heard snippets of recorders and poetry and I know that the children are excited to perform at the festival. 

Have a lovely week 

Best wishes 

Anna Morris 

Songfest 2024 

On Thursday evening, our fabulous Choir was invited to take part in Songfest, held in Truro Cathedral. 

This was a grand celebration of music and community which brought together primary schools from 

across Cornwall for an unforgettable experience. Thank you to Ms Varnish and Mrs Worley for teaching 

the children to sing a wonderful rendition of ‘Cover Me in Sunshine’ by Pink. They were amazing! 

DEVORAN NEWS 
Message from the Head  



World Book Day and Reading Café 



Year Two and Year Three Multi Sports Event 

Year 2 and Year 3 children were excited to attend Penair’s Multi Sports event on Friday 8 March. 

This was a non-competitive event which is a lovely way to introduce the children to the up and 

coming sporting events in their future at Devoran. 

The children were placed  in small groups with children from other schools. There were lots of 

different activities that the children worked their way around. All the children enjoyed their time 

at Penair and came away with lots of smiles! 

Here is what the children said: 

“It was really fun and there were lots of activities.” 

“I liked the football and basketball.” 

“I think it was exhausting, but nice and kind of crazy.” 

“The Sport’s Leaders were excellent and showed us a lot of activities. They were kind, funny, 

friendly and very sporty.” 

 

 

 

 

Sports Messages from Mrs French… 



Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

Monday 11 March – Cornwall Music Festival starts 

Friday 15 March—Red Nose Day (wear something red) 

Friday 15 March—House Team event pm CHANGE OF DATE 

Monday 18 March—Stay Safe Online  (Parents evening session) 

Saturday 23 March – Devoran Spring Flower Show 

Monday 25 March – Rocksteady Concert 10.00am 

Thursday 28th March – End of Term 1.30pm finish (Easter Holidays)  

Monday 15th April—Children return to school for the Summer Term 

Friday 26th April—House Team Event (afternoon) 

House Points 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Pendeen! 

 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

669 727 687 690 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please wear anything red! 

Red Noses are available to purchase via ParentPay, or with a £2 cash donation to the office.  

If you would like make an additional donation, please click here 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13837

